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I joined the Committee about this time last year and I can assure you we don't sit around and 
drink coffee. 
Some Committee members give a huge amount of time in order that members enjoy sailing, 
which is what this club is about. 
As a club we need to report our financial status to the NSW Govt. of Fair Trading.  
Notify Tweed Shire Council of our yearly events and use of the river. 
This year we have also had to provide to the NSW Govt of our Covid Safety Plan. 
In order to ensure we have the required number of meetings per year I have had to work my 
way around the various Chrome and Word documents, looking for earlier reports. 
Many times I have ended up with my favourite U2 song, 'Still haven't found what I'm looking 
for'. 
And yes we do have an occasional coffee together at Sheoak Cafe. 
 
Gail 


